
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Gaye Ann Flyer [mailto:gazemail@gazings.com]  
> Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:15 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
> Cc: helzert@comcast.net 
> Subject: Proposed plan for bikepath how long Hayden bay and the Columbia River 
>  
>  
> To whom it may concern: 
>  
> After reading an email regarding a discussion with Mr. Geller, I am horrified at his proposal. Does that 
mean we will have people coming right along our deck so we can hand cookies out as they ride. How 
will people access their boat docks, how will we access our pool and how will you keep from taking our 
front yards away.  We were to also understand that there would be 30 trees removed.  As a homeowner 
on Hayden Bay at Riverhouse East, we are delighted with our privacy, serenity, peace and do not want 
to be disrupted by people bicycling and walking right along the edge of our homes and our swimming 
pools.  We spent a lot of money to choose to live here for the very reasons that I listed above and do 
not want the value of our homes to go down due to the need of the bicycles to be everywhere.   
>  
> There is just enough room for people to walk their pets and their strollers, walker's, elderly people's 
safety, the indigenous wildlife and their safety.  
>  
> I am strongly opposed to this plan and I cannot emphasize that enough. 
>  
> Gaye Flyer 
214 N. Hayden Bay Dr. Portland, OR., 97217 


